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Thank you Mr. Chairman 

I have the honour to speak on behalf of the Non-Aligned Movement. 

At the outset I would like to congratulate you and the members of the bureau 
on your deserving election. Allow me to assure you of the Non-Aligned Movement's 
fullest cooperation and support throughout the work of the Sixth Committee. Let me 
also congratulate Mr. Vladimir Ivanovich Voronkov for assuming the leadership of 
the Office of Counter Terrorism. We hope that his appointment as 





with existing mandates to assist States, including those in the most affected regions, 


